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On behalf of the American Institute of Steel Construction, we want to express our 
strong support of LD 1983 - An Act to Establish the Maine Buy American and Build 
Maine Act. 
If passed, the economic benefit to the State of Maine, our 9 member fabricators, and 
their nearly 400 employees would be not only significant, but a measure of justice as 
well, as the region is plagued by unfair trade practices across their northern border.
We urge you to do the right thing for Maine and for US workers.
Max Puchtel, Director of Government Relations and Sustainability


